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October 7, 2024 

Dear Families. 

Welcome to October! As the amount of sunlight begins to decrease and temperatures 
begin to cool, please be sure to check the forecast each day and dress your children for the 
weather. We know how quickly a brisk wind can change the playing conditions outdoors 
and children can start to feel cold even though the temperature is pleasant. 

Our school Terry Fox Run/Walk will be Friday afternoon starting at about 1:15. We will be 
walking the Minnehaha, Kenabeek, Hiawatha Loop across from the school. Families can 
feel free to join our school group! Families who wish to make a donation to the Terry Fox 
Foundation to support cancer research will find our school link here: West St. Paul School - 
West St. Paul, MB | Terry Fox School Run 

The Seven Oaks School Division received word that our school has been approved for two 
more portables. The Division will now begin working with the province and contractors to 
get permits to have the portables moved and set in place for our use. 

Reminder that our grade 6 and 8 students will have immunizations on Wednesday, October 
16th in the morning. 

The West St. Paul Fire Department will be visiting the school this month to help us to teach 
about fire safety. The Fire Department will bring the Fire Safety Classroom where students 
will learn about safety hazards in different areas of a home and how to conduct themselves 
in the event of an emergency. The firefighters will also have the chance to demonstrate 
their volleyball skills as they take on our West St. Paul volleyball teams. 

Mark your calendar for October 24th. Our Parent Advisory Council (PAC) will host our 
second Family Halloween Dance from 6:00-8:00 PM. This is another fun FREE event put on 
by our PAC and all our school families are invited to dress up and attend. There will be 
snacks available to purchase. We welcome families to join us at our monthly PAC meeting 
on Wednesday, October 9th at 6:00. Free childcare is available, and the meeting lasts about 
90 minutes. 

Enjoy the Autumn air! 

Administrators 
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